
Amongst all your high school visits and travels in the fall, we would love for your school 
to be a part of our 4th annual Academic and Career Plan (ACP) Day! The day itself runs 

from 8:00 am-1:00 pm, with a college and career fair happening from 1:00 pm-3:15 pm. 
You are more than welcome to come for all or any part of the day. For the foodies out 

there, lunch will be provided and it has rave reviews!

More information will come in the fall, but if you have any questions or concerns as of 
now, please contact Nancy or Stephanie. Thank you!

Nancy Resch Stephanie Gruber
Transition/Assessment Coordinator School Counselor
(715) 253-2211 ext. 1203 (715) 253-2211 ext. 1201
nancyresch@wittbirn.k12.wi.us sgruber@wittbirn.k12.wi.us

400 W. Grand Ave. Wittenberg, WI 54499

Save the Date!

Wittenberg-Birnamwood High School’s 
ACP Day

Wednesday, October 23, 2019


